
April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1 million in funding for the MoVal Emergency Shelter/Rapid Rehousing 

Program in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Moreno Valley, located at 14177 

Frederick Street, Moreno Valley, CA 92552. 

 

The funding would be used to rapidly rehouse approximately 40 homeless households negatively 

impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


